

May 15, 2015

Peter Freeman Rotary Club of Laguna Beach P.O. Box 2 Laguna Beach, CA 92652 BOYS & GIRLS CLUB OF LAGUNA BEACH 1085 Laguna Canyon Rd. Laguna Beach, CA 92651 (949) 494-2535 Fax: (949) 497-5542

TLC Branch 1470 Temple Terrace Laguna Beach, CA 92651 (949) 494-7630 Fax: (949) 494-3749

www.bgclagunabeach.org

Dear Peter,

On behalf of the Boys & Girls Club of Laguna Beach, thank you for the grant award in the amount of \$360.00. Your support will help provide our members with a quality Preschool Healthy Meals program experience.

Your generous contribution will help make a difference in the lives of our young ones. Thanks to you, the Boys & Girls Club of Laguna Beach will increase its outreach efforts and help more children than ever before. We are grateful for partners like you who share our goal of helping all youth realize their full potential to become healthy, caring and responsible members of our community.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (949) 494-2535 ext. 102. I thank you for supporting the Boys & Girls Club of Laguna Beach with this grant award.

Sincerely,

Ann Thum Finance Director

Please consider this letter official receipt of your tax deductible contribution on May 15, 2015 in the amount of \$360.00. No goods or services were provided to you in consideration of this gift. Our federal tax identification number is 95-1878822. This organization is a 501c(3) tax exempt organization, IRS Section 170(b)(2)(iii) for both federal and state tax purposes.

